
the school to  see our 
wonderful talent and to 
congratulate our award 
winners.  Stay tuned for 
show times! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO OUR VOLLEYBALL 

TEAMS 

We would like to con-
gratulate our co-ed vol-
leyball teams for their 
successful season.  In 
the last tournament one 
of our teams earned a 
silver medal and the oth-
er came in third.  Our 
teams showed great 
sportsmanship and atti-
tude throughout their 

ANOTHER 
YEAR 

COMES TO 
A CLOSE… 

It is very hard to believe 
that our school year is 
drawing to a close.  I 
would like to thank all 
the students, staff and 
parents for making my 
first year at O.I.C.S such 
an enjoyable one!  I am 
truly blessed to work 
with such wonderful 
people everyday!  I wish 
you and your family a 
very wonderful, restful 
summer! 
TORONTO TRIP 

MEETING  
PARENT  

MEETING 

On Monday, 
June 6 we will 
be hosting a 
meeting for all parents 

of grade 8 students par-
ticipating in the Toronto 
trip.  This meeting is de-
signed for you to be 
able to ask whatever 
questions you may have 
about the trip.  There 
will be no formal presen-
tation, it is just an oppor-
tunity for you to gain 
answers to any con-
cerns you may have.  
The meeting will take 
place in the Resource 
Room (same room we 
had the initial meeting 
in) at 6:30 p.m.   

 

O.I.C.S. HAS TALENT!!! 

Calling all talent 
agents… OICS will be 
hosting its annual  Tal-
ent /Awards Show on 
Tuesday, June 21.  We 
invite parents to drop by 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATION 

On Wednesday, June 22 
our celebration of our 
school year together will 
begin with Mass at 9:30 
a.m. at St. Anthony’s.  At-
tendance at Mass is ex-
pected for all students.  
Parents are definitely invit-
ed to attend and we hope 
to see you there. 

On Wednesday evening, 
the grade 8 celebration 
ceremony for our grade 8 
students will take place at 
6:30 p.m. in the theatre at 
O’Gorman High School.  
Each family will be given 4 
tickets to attend the cere-
mony as we need to make 
room for all student’s fami-
lies.  

We will host a dance for 
the grade 8 students be-
ginning at 8 p.m. in the 
OHS cafeteria which will 
end precisely at 10 p.m.   

  

FINAL DAY FOR 
YEARBOOK ORDER 

June 
3  

PARENT NIGHT FOR 
TORONTO TRIP 

June 
6 

HUMAN  
CHALLENGE 

June 
9 

GRADE 8  
TORONTO TRIP 

June 
13- 
17  

TALENT AND  
AWARD SHOW 

June  
21 

GRADE 8 MASS 
AND CELEBRATION 

June 
22 

WHAT’S GOING ON 
THIS MONTH 

JUNE 2016  

N E W S L E T T E R  

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School 

2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR 
BOOK! 

Should your child wish to 
purchase a yearbook, we 
are selling them for $20 
until Friday.  We would 
like to extend a HUGE 
thank you to Mrs. Mahaffy 
for designing the year-
book. 
 

REPORT CARDS 
Term 2 report cards go 
home on Wednesday, 
June 22.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, 
please contact your child’s  
teacher.  


